Executive Director Search
Monadnock Region Substance Abuse Services, Inc.
c/o Monica Sieg-Tucker, Clerk
580 Court Street
Keene, New Hampshire 03431

May 19, 1987

Dear Ms. Tucker,

Enclosed you will find a copy of my resume. I understand that the position of Executive Director of the Monadnock Region Substance Abuse Services is currently open and that a search is now underway to fill that position. Several local people have urged me to inquire about the position and to submit my resume.

For some time now I have been considering moving into something other than parish ministry for a time. No decisions have been made on my part, but at this point I am at least examining some options for an alternative form of human service work for a period of time. I am not certain that I am the right person for the position, or even that I would be available to assume such a position, however I am interested in learning more about it.

Please note that even if I was available and qualified I could make a committment for no more than a two or three year period since I do not wish to leave the priesthood and three years is about the longest time that I could be on official leave from a diocesan assignment.

Also, I would appreciate some discretion on the part of the search committee about receiving my resume for obvious reasons.

I appreciate your time and consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Fr. Gordon J. MacRae

Enc.